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This month we’re meeting at Spokane 
City Hall for a CSO program update 
and tour! For this event, we’d like to 
welcome any non-ASCE young 
engineers to attend.  

Kyle Twohig (Engineering Operations Manager for 
the City of Spokane) will be presenting an update 
on the City’s progress with the CSO (Combined 
Sewer Overflow) program, followed with a site visit 
of the massive CSO 26 shoring project adjacent to 
City Hall.  Please bring your high-vis vest, hard 
hat, and sturdy footwear for the tour. The lunch 
will be assorted Subway sandwiches and chips. 

CSO 26 Tank Site Jesse Tinsley 

 
We’re also excited to announce the addition of a 
new member to our Board, Travis Morrison with 
WSDOT. He has taken on the role of Director of 
YMF (Younger Member Forum), which is 
something we haven’t had for a few years. We sent 
Travis to the WRYMC (Western Region Younger 
Member Council) in Las Vegas last month, and he’s 
already made significant connections with students 
and young engineers in our region. We’d like to 
build on his progress by opening this meeting up to 
interested young engineers in our area, who may 
not yet be members of ASCE. So, please feel free 
to bring along a young engineer and/or encourage 
attendance within your group, regardless of ASCE 
member status. Lunch will be the same price for all 
attendees, with the exception of students. 

 
 

 
 
Upcoming Event…… 

City of Spokane 
CSO program update 
and site tour 

 
Date:  
Thursday, February 15, 2018  
 
Time: 11:50 AM to 1:15 PM  
 
Location: Spokane City Hall 
808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd. 
 
Check in with the Security desk, and 
they’ll direct you to the meeting 
location. 
 
Cost of lunch:   
$10.00  attendees, $5.00 students  
                           
RSVP: Ray Koberstine, PE ASCE-IE VP 
ray.koberstine@rcworst.com  
Please RSVP by February 13th, 5 PM. 
 
Two ways to pay by card: 
 

   In Advance or 
 

 Square at the door. 
 
And cash/check at the door is still 
accepted! 
 

And please, keep in mind that Bob Turner 
welcomes any help with the September 
2018 Assembly Conference to be held in 
Spokane. This is a great opportunity to 
showcase our area to engineers from 
around the Region. Email Bob 
bturner@spokanecity.org for details and 
volunteer opportunities. 
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